
Good morning, 

My name is Bailey Hutchinson and I am a concerned Oregon 

resident, Art Department Coordinator, Set Dresser, and member of 

IATSE local 488. Thank you for this opportunity to provide testimony 

in support of bill HB3329. I am writing in favor of an $8 million 

increase to our current film incentive. An increase in the OPIF would 

bring business to our state as well as new job opportunities for 

workers like myself in our growing Oregon film community. 

 

I appreciate your time and attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bailey Hutchinson 


